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Notice of Public Hearing Tax Collection
Due to the Town Board ensuring that the wording and content of the public law From the desk of the tax collector
regarding the keeping of chickens within the town limits, correctly followed the Aurelia Pellettiere

intent of the previous public hearing, the public hearing for November was My hours for the end of December are

th . . .
canceled and rescheduled for January 10, 2017 at 7:00. The meeting will be Wednesday, Thursday and Friday

held at the Tully Municipal Building.
12/27-12/28 and 12/29 from 9am till

You can visit the Town’s website at http://townoftully.org to download and 11: am

read the proposed law.
Tax bills will be mailed the week of

Message From Tu"y Fire 12/18 . You may pay your tax bill in
person or have it postmarked no later

Winter is upon us, and as a member of the Tully Fire department, | would ask for than 12/29/2017 for credit in 2017

your help this season.

We hope you would never have need of it, but if the time comes, a cleared fire V|||age Announcement

hydrant might make the difference in an emergency situation.

Please take notice
If you have the opportunity to help us out, we would appreciate it. Thank you in

advance. That the Village Board of the

T — - -m‘m"-—w— - t Village of Tully
Onondaga County, New York
KEEBw T;H_EM GLEAR Will hold its

If there’s a fire hydrant near your house, do Annual Organizational
your part to keep it accessible this winter:

Clear a path from hydrant to street

\
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P a‘v >3 OnJanuary 8", 2018 at 7:00pm
r = 3 ft- 3 ft- 3 -~ -
i CL ~ i In the town hall at
I 2
! AR-AWAY ZONE ! 5833 Weleome
1 Remove any sp i
' Cl ' Ow and ice s Meetinghouse
«~'©ar a wide enough perimeter : Road
: arouknd the hydrant for firefighters to !
1 Work (about 3 feet) : Tully, NY
; :

P

EST. 1875

\

-



Tully Teleph Book Updat
The Tully News Wy Telephone Book Hpdate

P.O. Box. 206
Tully, NY 13159
315-696-4693

It’s time to start updating the information in the Fabius, LaFayette, Tully small
telephone book. This publication is administered by the Tully Area Historical
Society. The information compiled is only as good as you, the residents, advise us
of additions, corrections, deletions. Many households choose to list their cell
phone numbers; some only want their address listed and no phone number.
Please e-mail admin@tullyhistoricalsociety.org or call 315-696-4681 with any
information that needs to be edited. Communication to yellow-page advertisers
will go out sometime in January.

Town Supervisor
William Lund
tullysupervisor@cnymail.com

Editor Tully Action Group News
Benjamin Bibik
Christmas Cookie trays already ordered will be ready for pick up at TUCC from 10

Printer -2pm on December 16. Enjoy!!
e85 If you wished you could have an engraved paver on the Celebration Walkway,
Important Phone Numbers honoring your family, accomplishment, or verse...HEAR THIS...a very short term of
2-3 months to order in the Spring of 2018 will give you another opportunity.
ASSESSOr .evevveeeeaeiinnns 696-4693, ext. 13 Watch for more info!
Code Enforcement ......... 696-4693 x19 Two new ginkgo trees have been planted and the center turf will be finalized

soon adding more to the final touches of your Cornerstone Park. This is an
inspiring project over many years, that has the potential to spark change in the
Highway Department ........... 696-8861 right direction. Contributions are still needed for these final phases. Call Larrian
Johnston, 315-857-5771, if you wish to make a donation — also a tax write off!

Dog Control ........cccceeevueeennenn. 696-6468

Justice Court .....ccccviiveeennnnne. 696-5884
Both Tracy Lake and South Meadows are very pretty walks, even in the winter.
Parks & Rec. ....rwveervessnn Sl il Trails are well maintained and the new bridges make stream crossings a whole lot
Town Clerk.....oov...... 696-4693, ext. 10 easier thanks to the Boy Scouts!
Town Supervisor ....... 696-4693, ext. 12 BURBIO.COM
Tax Collector ............ 696-4693, ext. 11 Notifications are easy, informative, FREE for the Tully area Events - Don't miss out!
Town HiStOrIan wee. oo 696-4681 Get connected to the Library, Schools, Entertainment, Meetings, Art Festivals, Fun Runs, and
of course, Doug's Fish Fry!
D (4 CRUEEIE cononecommosonee LS And our local organizations can now get $50 Amazon rewards when they register and 30
.............................................. 683-5679 peop|e sign in -a great Way tO Support our Community!
Village of Tully ... 696-5041 Just go to Burbio.com, key in our zip code 13159, sign in and then choose the calendars you
. wish to follow. It will connect with your GOOGLE calendar and send out notices! A FUN way
Town of Tully Website to stay connected! IT IS AWESOME!!

TR ol Embrace diversity and our lovely planet - it makes life interesting - and sustaining!

Village of Tully Website

villageoftully.org. Calendar of Events
Onondaga Co. Website Tully Town Court—Municipal Building Tully Village Board — Municipal Building
www.ongov.net Tuesday Nights 6:00 p.m. (first Wednesday of month)
. o 1/3/2017 ccovveeverreeerrssnen 7:00 p.m.
The Tully News is a monthly publication Tully Town Board—Municipal Building 2/7/2018 oo 7:00 p.m.
of the Tully Town Board. The Town (second Wednesday of month)
Board meets on the Second Wednesday 1/10/2017 ..ueoeeeeeeenne. 7:30 p.m.
of each month at the Town Hall. Dead- 2/14/2017 ..ueeeeeeeeannnn 7:30 p.m. To get a listing in the Calendar of Events, any

line for publication is the night of the civic, nonprofit or government group may send

Tully Fire Commissioners—Fire Station

Board meeting. Materials may be sub- (third Thursday of month) the listing to: The Tully News, 19 Railroad
mitted to: The Tully News , 19 Railroad 1/17/2017 oo 7:00 p.m. street, Tully, NY 13159;
Street, Tully, 13159 or they may be e- 2/22/2018 oo 7:00 p.m. it Uy

mailed to: ben.bibik@outlook.com




DAYS GONE BY

Submitted by

Nancy Chawgo, Town Historian

Here are a few excerpts from a December
1975 “In Retrospect” column from the
Tully Independent that | felt worth
sharing. These are reflective of holiday
times in Tully during the late 1800’s-early
1900’s

Local shopping for gifts in 1884 included
H. B Scammell & Son who were well
stocked with dolls dressed “in the height
of fashion”. Their music boxes were
everybody’s favorite. Most in demand,
however, was the toy depicting a monkey
riding a bicycle. That same year M. W.
Hayford & Son did a brisk business in
colored glassware, in Polka Dot and
Craquelle patterns.

Moving up to 1918, Brown & Hayford
invited customers to stop in for a
Christmas smoke. Next door at Tully Cash
Market were oysters for the Christmas
Eve get-together for fifty cents a quart. R.
H. Gallinger’s Corner Store was providing
sugar for Christmas goodies at twelve
cents a pound. Mr. Gallinger’s high grade
Blue Ribbon coffee was thirty cents a bag.
In 1920 you could mail Christmas
Greetings for one-and-a-half cents if you
did not seal the envelope. The stockings
hung with care bulged with big golden
oranges purchased in 1922 from Wheeler
& Fellows, priced at forty-eight cents a
dozen.

In my growing up years in the 1950’s,
how we all loved shopping at Long’s
Department Store, Loie’s Gift Shoppe,
and Wortley’s Drug Store where our
meager allowances could buy gifts for the
whole family. Another favorite memory
of mine is standing around the piano,
while my mother played, singing
Christmas Carols. Life was GOOD!

Tully Parks and Recreation

The Tully Parks and Recreation Department has had a very busy start to the Winter
Season!

Youth Wrestling will again be back this winter, registration can be done online at
Active.com, starting on November 26th. This program is coed and being run for
Grades K - 5th. It runs from 1/4/17 - 3/8/17 (Tuesday and Thursday's 6 - 7pm) in
the Elementary School Cafe Gym.

With over 100 Boys and Girls signed up for Rec Basketball, ranging in grades from
1st - 6th, the program is off and running. Thank you to all the parent/coach
volunteers, your efforts make our program successful.

Yoga for Kids is currently running its second successful session. These classes take
place at the Tully Community Church and are again being taught by local certified
Yoga for Kids instructor, Kate Shaw.

Tully Free Library

The library will be closed on Monday,
December 25th for the Christmas
holiday and Monday, January 1 for New

Year's Day.
We wish you a happy holiday season!

Thank you

To all the businesses, individuals, Tully Book Club

community groups and churches for Love to read and want to meet others

your generous donations to the Tully who share this interest?

The Tully Book Club has been taking a
break, but is gauging interest on starting

Community Christmas Basket Program!

Special thanks to:

up again. If you are interested, please

Tully Masonic Lodge #896 F&AM contact Carol Gleason at

Otisco Telcom carolreillygleason@gmail.com

Hannah & Rick Nye TechStar

Rick & Judy Shafer TechStar is a special opportunity for

Peter & Irene Maskelony residents of Tully and surrounding areas

_’ _ to improve their technical job skills and
Denise’s Hair Care receive FREE professional Microsoft
Office certification through the Tully

Free Library.

Jack McNerney Chevrolet

Riehlman, Shafer & Shaw
Cardmaking Workshop -
Saturday, Jan 6, 10 AM - noon

Tully Rotary
Hayes Agency, Inc.
Civics 101 with Steve Shahan -
Tully Building Supply Wed Jan 16, 6-7 PM

Neil Casey Farm Market Soup Swap tasting & recipe exchange

The Tully Elementary School 6th grade  (date TBD)

class
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Once again, Santa has come to light our Christmas tree as he has done for well

over 20 years now.

Special thanks to the members of the Tully Hose Company and the Tully Joint Fire
District for their work and facilities in putting this event each year.

As you can see, the children of Tully are very appreciative to have you stop by

each year.




